
  

 
 
               

                                             
 
 

                                                                                            4th October 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Exciting Opportunity 
 
We are participating in a project with the Darent Valley Community Rail Partnership to provide pictures 
that will comprise a new mural to be painted on the platform wall at Shoreham Station (by a professional 
artist). 
 
Some children have had an opportunity to create a contribution at school but others may not.  All pupils are 
invited to create a drawing or painting in the theme of  'The Natural Beauty of Shoreham', preferably not a 
scene but an element that can be added to the mural eg an animal, flower, tree, landmark, feature that is 
found in Shoreham.  Our understanding is that all entries will be included along with the child's first name 
so it is worth submitting a picture! 
 
The pictures are being collected on Thursday 10th October. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Lovatt-Young 
Headteacher 
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